MORTGAGEFUNDING

Maryland: AMF Has Resumed Accepting
New Locks in the State
April 21,2025

Effective immediately, Arch Mortgage Funding, Inc.® (AMF), is once again accepting new locks for Debt
Service Coverage Ratio (DSCR) loans secured by properties in the state of Maryland.

In January, AMF paused accepting locks for loans secured by properties in Maryland. This pause has
now been lifted for DSCR business purpose loans, but remains in effect for all other AMF products.

If you have any questions, please contact Jen Truso at jtruso@archmi.com or 952-261-8720.

ARCH MORTGAGE FUNDING, INC. | 223 SOUTH WEST STREET RALEIGH NC 27601 | ARCHMORTGAGEFUNDING.COM

© 2025 Arch Mortgage Funding, Inc. All Rights Reserved. Arch Mortgage Funding is a registered mark of Arch Capital Group (U.S)) Inc. or its affiliates.

MCUS-B1531AMF-25BC-0425


mailto:jtruso@archmi.com

